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February 11, 1977

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Ms. Gilpin:

I just wanted to let you know that I still 
hope to get to Santa Fe sometime in the spring 
to see you. I look forward to this visit very 
much.

We are presently putting the finishing touches 
on the Center’s Strand exhibition which will 
open this Sunday. The exhibition contains 140 
prints, including many things that no one has 
ever seen before. Interestingly enough, three 
quarters of the exhibition is Paul’s work before 
1946. Among the things we have are ten pre-1915 
prints I borrowed from the Strand estate. They 
are absolutely incredible. We also have a number 
of other early beautiful platinums that he did, 
including some beautiful close-up portraits of 
Rebecca.

I wish it were possible for you to come to see 
the exhibition. I am planning to have some 
installation photographs made and will send you 
some so that you will be able to get a sense of 
the exhibit.

I look forward to receiving the video-tape done 
by Mr. Oilman after you have approved the changes. 
With best regards,

Harold Jones
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